
From: Deb Gutzman
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Re: calls not returned on assessment#195600
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 2:07:25 PM

114 King St W, St Paul, MN 55107

On Tue, May 11, 2021, 2:06 PM *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

What address are you referring to please?

 

From: Deb Gutzman <debgutzman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 8, 2021 7:03 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: calls not returned on assessment#195600

 

I sent in an email and called twice regarding this assessment. I've sent in pictures and I never
was contacted back. 

 

I was unable to make the assigned time for the "hearing/meeting" because I couldn't get off
work.  They NEVER do anything to the alley. My neighbors are all upset also at this
outrageous fee when our alley hasn't had any repairs in years. I have rattling under my car
from driving in this alley. 

 

If I'm going to pay such a huge fee, they should at least repair the alley. 

 

Debra Gutzman
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